
 

 

 

19th Sep 2022 

The Real Estate Regulatory Agency 

Dubai Land Department 

PO Box 1166 

Dubai, UAE 

 

Attention: The Executive Manager – RERA 

 

Re: No Objection Certificate to market properties contained in projects developed / managed by          

Al Futtaim Group Real Estate 

 

Dear Sir, 

We refer to RERA Circular number 8 of 2016 in relation to the requirement for Real Estate Brokers to obtain  

Real Estate Announcement Permits. Further to the service agreement signed between Al Wehda Real Estate the 

(“Agent”) and Al Futtaim Group Real Estate, we hereby acknowledge and confirm that we have no  objection for the 

Agent to market the properties within our development via print and digital media. 

Thank you. 

 

With our best wishes, 

 

For and on behalf of  

Al Futtaim Group Real Estate 

 

__________________________ 

Samer Zabian - Director - Residential and Commercial Property 


